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.New Violin Courses - Semi-Private / Small Group. 

The pandemic has left us with quite a bit of free time.  We can make use of this opportunity to do     

something that a lot of people have thought of doing but never quite get around to it — learning an      

instrument.  Music playing not only helps maintain our cognitive abilities, regulate mood and reduce 

stress, it can also bring us, our families and friends closer together!  

A warm welcome to our new violin teachers, Eiko Hosaka and Loo Tsai!  Besides private lessons, these 

two teachers will also offer semi-private / group lessons for beginners from the same household or social   

bubble.  Parents, grandparents and older siblings will be able to accompany their  little ones and learn to 

play the violin at the same time! 
 

♫ Age 3 or above ~ Suzuki Violin Group 

♫ Age 6 or above ~ Elementary Violin Group 
 

Please refer to the course pamphlet available at the School , or visit the School’s   

website: pro-music.ca for more information. 

.Welcome Our New Violin Teachers. 

 

Eiko Hosaka   M.M., B.M. 

 
Eiko started playing the violin at the age 

of 3.  She received her Master of Music 

and Bachelor of Music from the Tokyo 

College of Music.  She has played in  

various orchestras and served as a       

violinist of the Hong Kong Sinfonietta, 

and performed across the world at     

prestigious concert halls.     

  

Eiko has more than 10 years of experience in teaching the 

violin. She teaches students from age 3 to university level. 

She uses the Suzuki method when teaching the little ones. 

Her students received excellent results in examinations. 

Loo Tsai   Prof. Dip., B.M. 

 
Tsai began his violin studies at the age 

of 6.  He received scholarships and 

Professional Diploma in Performing 

Arts as well as Bachelor of Music 

from The Hong Kong Academy for 

Performing Arts.  He has given solo 

and chamber concerts, and joined   

various orchestras in concert tours.  He 

has also served as the Assistant Second Violin     

Principal of the Hong Kong Sinfonietta. 

 

Tsai has over 30 years of experience teaching private 

lessons and schools’ group instrumental classes.  His 

students received excellent results in examinations 

and music festivals. 


